Press Release

College Scholarships to be offered to American Indian Students 

Walking Shield, Inc. a nonprofit organization based in Lake Forest, California will offer 34 scholarships for the 2010 school year to American Indian high school students living in Southern California. The scholarships will range from $500.00 to $2500.00 per student, and provide high school graduates with a 2.0 grade point average and above the chance to receive financial support for their college education.

The scholarships are made possible through a grant to Walking Shield from College Access Foundation of California. Application deadline is March 31, 2010. To apply please contact Walking Shield, Inc., at education.walkingshield@gmail.com or call (949) 639 0472 for further information. Scholarship recipients will be selected by April 30, 2010.

Dr. John Castillo, Executive Director for Walking Shield, said “this is a unique opportunity for our local Indian community members to better afford a higher education.”

Walking Shield, Inc. has been providing a variety of services and programs both locally and on reservations across the United States since 1986.

Information on College Access Foundation of California can be found at www.collegeaccessfoundation.org.

